
 
  

 

                                                        

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

      

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Your Voice Matters Survey link → https://edurio.com/poll/Nthveo 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Dear Families 

As the half term approaches, please be reminded school will be closed to 

students on Friday 14th February due to a Trust collaboration day. School will 

reopen to students, following half term, on Tuesday 25th February. 

This is our final half term without the new extension and there are some pictures 

below of the progress, ahead of the opening at Easter. We are delighted to have 

the much-needed new facilities on the way, including 9 new science labs, Maths 

rooms, Design and Technology rooms, as well as Graphic Design, Food and of 

course a new Learning Resource centre.  

The site will continue to undergo building works through the summer term with 

the focus moving to the renovation and repurposing of some remaining 

classroom spaces. 

Jim Taylor 

Headteacher 

 

STEAM at Shrewsbury Academy 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Morning Football and Fitness 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We want to learn more about how we can help your school and Marches Academy Trust to improve parental 

engagement, so your time and honesty are much appreciated! This survey will ask questions about the 

communication between carers and school, confidence in the school’s strategy and other aspects. 

It should take around 15 minutes to complete, and you must do the survey in one sitting. 

Surveys are completely anonymous and confidential, though the responses will be aggregated for the purpose 

of analysis (read more about how we use your data here on our Help Centre). 

 

Monday 10th  February 2025  

Most mornings I arrive at school to a large number of students already in from 7.30am, engaging in football or 

fitness sessions. What a way to start the day! I have worked at many schools during my career and also 

visited many as part of my work. I have never seen anything like it. The commitment from students and our 

amazing PE staff is second to none. Well done to all involved.  

 

https://edurio.com/poll/Nthveo
https://help.edurio.com/knowledgebase/results-anonymity/


 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Shrewsbury Academy Spotlight – The build ahead! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Click here to view our latest news articles. 
 
Why not also follow us on Facebook @ShrewsburyAcademy for a wealth of content, from student, staff and 
school celebrations, to competitions. We encourage you to get interactive with our posts! 
 

To hear about news from across the Trust, why not also follow @MarchesAcademyTrust. 
 
Want to work for the Marches Multi Academy trust? Follow the link below:  
https://www.marchesacademytrust.co.uk/joining-us/how-to-join 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Student Support Queries 

 
If you have concerns regarding a student's learning needs, would like to request additional support/advice please complete 

the internal SEND referral form and send it to the following email address: sendadmin@shr.mmat.co.uk. Our Student 

Support Department are now based in the Hub area of the Haughmond Building, taking advantage of their new amazing 

facilities, life skills cooking area, and outdoor learning spaces. The entrance is off East Crescent on the South side of the 

campus.   

 

 

Information 

Some of our students have severe 

allergies. Please respect our drive 

to be a ‘nut free school.’ Always 

leave snacks and foods containing 

nuts at home.  

shrewsburyacademy.co.uk 

The Lighthouse - Assessment Centre 

 

 

 

 

 

 

After half term, in line with our commitment to inclusion, Shrewsbury Academy 

is proud to announce the opening of our assessment centre: The Lighthouse. 

This will be a purpose designed provision to offer an adapted curriculum to a 

small number of students who experience barriers in accessing our broader 

curriculum offer.  

The Lighthouse will offer an alternative environment and curriculum designed 

to support students in building a sense of belonging and supporting student 

potential, as we do for all of our students.  

The Lighthouse curriculum will be based upon literacy, numeracy and project 

based learning to engage students with quality teaching and learning.  

Some students who currently access our SEND hub provision may experience 

some changes to the locations of their support. We are confident the changes 

ahead will lead to more students accessing the provision they require to build 

engagement and success in learning.  

  

 

https://www.shrewsburyacademy.co.uk/news-blog/
https://www.facebook.com/ShrewsburyAcademy/
https://www.facebook.com/MarchesAcademyTrust/
https://www.marchesacademytrust.co.uk/joining-us/how-to-join
mailto:%20sendadmin@shr.mmat.co.uk

